
You are eligible for this study if you meet the following criteria:

You are 18 years of age or older.
You provide care or assistance to a family member with memory loss,
dementia, Alzheimer's disease, or another disorder.
You are of Latino/Latina/Hispanic descent.
You can speak and understand Spanish.
You can participate in classes by videoconference or in person depending on
availability.
You or the person you care for live in California (or have recently lived in
California).

For more information, please contact us in any of the following ways:

Fill out our online form and we will contact you. 

              Click here: https://tinyurl.com/5yu7fjhc

Call us at this phone number: (213) 740-1887

Email us at: swunidos@usc.edu

Participation is voluntary.

Do you provide care for a loved one with memory loss,
dementia, or Alzheimer’s? 

UN
ID

OS EN EL CUIDADO

Scan the QR code
with your cell phone:

We are conducting a research study titled "Unidos en el Cuidado" to examine whether 3

weekly classes are helpful for family caregivers of people with memory loss.

The classes are free and will not affect benefits you receive elsewhere.
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